In view of the unanimous decision of the Syndicate in its meeting of 25.05.2012 wherein the Hon'ble members had raised certain discrepancies between the provisions of the Statutes and the notification issued by the University concerning the holding of elections to various bodies, particularly in matters relating to constituencies to be represented by College teachers and Principals, and other related issues, it was resolved that a Statute Committee consisting of five members under the Chairmanship of Prof. Amit Sen, former Dean of Law, Calcutta University, would examine the matter and suggest to the Syndicate the course of action that needs to adopted. Meanwhile, the Syndicate also resolved that pending the receipt of the Committee's report, the election notification already issued, be kept in abeyance for the time being. The Syndicate further resolved that the Registrar may issue necessary notification.

Basab Chaudhuri Registrar, CU